
Brookfield Residential 
Brighton Crossings Construction Homeowner’s Notice 

 
Dear Residents, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to keep Brighton Crossings residents informed about 
development activities in the community, we want to notify you about upcoming construction 
and parking impacts near your residence.  

Starting Thursday, July 11th, construction will begin on a future parking lot and several new 
home lots on the site north of Crestone Peak St. and east of N 42nd Ave. 

Because this site has served as overflow parking for sporting events at the public field on 
the north end of Brighton Crossings’ Water Tower Park for several years, we expect an 
increase in street parking in the surrounding neighborhood. Upon completion of site 
grading, which is anticipated to finish in mid-August, a temporary parking area will be 
opened until construction on the permanent parking lot begins.  

We appreciate your patience as we work to continue the development of the Brighton 
Crossings community. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 
Brookfield Residential 

 


